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Good day, DENR MIMAROPA. 

During the Special Meeting for the Yolanda Permanent Housing Program in Coron
attended by ARD Vicente Tuddao Jr., it was discussed that the NHA resettlement sites
located within the Unclassified Public Forest area must either be reclassified into A&D
through an Act of Congress or be classified as A&D by the President or the Secretary of
DENR.

We have already reached out to the CENRO and PENRO regarding the requirements in
order to facilitate the action. The CENRO has already forwarded the GIS Maps of the
project sites. The NHA has also provided us with a copy of the Land Title that
its contractors have, as well as the tax declaration and clearance. We understand that an
investigation is warranted in order to verify the Land Title since the area has long been a
forestland before the issuance of the title in 1949.

With this, may we respectfully request the documentary and procedural requirements of
the two (2) options provided above to facilitate the land titling issue in Coron?

Your assistance in this matter is highly appreciated. Thank you very much and kind
regards,
___________________________________________
IATF-Yolanda Project Monitoring Office
2nd Floor, HTREX Building
National Housing Authority  Complex, Quezon City
0906-288-1013 / 09608664662


